

31st March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Year 11 Easter Revision and Exam Preparation

As you will be aware, your child has now completed their final set of mock exams and they will receive the results of these on Monday 4th April 2022. These exams are a fundamental part of the preparation for the 'real' exams that begin on May 16th 2022. It is essential that in these last few weeks that your child attendance to lessons is 100% as some subjects will be going over pre-release material from exam boards, these form a fundamental part of the final grade. It is also vital that students attendance to Period 6 revision sessions is 100% as these sessions are a great opportunity to address any misconceptions your child may have about exam content and preparation. In support of this we are also running revision sessions during the Easter holiday. These sessions are not a substitute for independent revision and self study, they are an opportunity for students to ensure that they have completed any non-examination work or to help improve their confidence with exam content and technique. The sessions that we are offering are:

Subject	Date	Time	Room
Art	Tuesday 12 th April	9:00 – 3:00	S6
	Wednesday 13 th April		
Maths	Tuesday 12 th April	10:00 -12:00	S9
	Wednesday 13 th April		
History	Friday 22 nd April	10:00 – 12:00	F4
Geography	Thursday 21 st April	10:00 – 12:00	F6
	Friday 22 nd April		
English	Monday 11 th April	10:00 - 12:00	G3 - G6
Music	Monday 11 th April	12:00 - 3:00	S1
Science	Monday 11 th April	1:00 - 3:00	SC2
DT	Tuesday 12 th April	9:00 – 3:00	S3
	Wednesday 13 th April		

Students will not have to wear academy uniform to these sessions but will need to follow the RESPECT code, the aim of these is for students to revise and learn, not socialise. Students will need to bring equipment such as pens, pencils and highlighters so that they can get the most out of these sessions, any other resources will be provided by staff. Students will need to confirm with staff that they are planning to attend.

Please contact us at the academy if you have any questions or queries regarding these sessions by emailing info@suacademy.co.uk.

Kind regards,

Mr A Washbourne **Assistant Principal**









